
 

 
DRIFFIELD NORTHFIELD INFANT SCHOOL 

 
Tel: 257487                                       24th May 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
Here are some items of news and information before we break up for the half term holiday. 
 

             New Arrival   
We are pleased to announce that Miss. Shaw has had her baby, a little boy Max, 
who arrived earlier than expected.  Both Mum and Baby are well and they visited 
us at school on Friday, which caused great excitement!  
                  

                                  Miss. Talbot 
During the half term holiday Miss. Talbot will be getting married and will return as  
Mrs. Wainwright.   We wish her and her new husband all the best for the future.  
                                      
                                    Scooters 
Can we remind you that for Health and Safety reasons please ensure 

that your child does not ride their bike or scooter whilst in the school 
grounds, thank you.  Please can scooters be placed in the scooter shed, as 
the cycle stand is for bikes, thank you.  

    

                         Collection Arrangements 
Please can we remind you to let us know if someone else is collecting your child from 
school.  We cannot let children leave with anyone else unless we have been informed by 
their parent beforehand. Thank you 
  

          Dogs 
Just a reminder that we do not allow dogs anywhere on the school grounds, 
including the drive.  We would appreciate your co-operation by advising anyone 
who drops off or collects your child not to bring dogs onto the premises, thank 
you. 
 
                                               Friends’ of Northfield 

On Monday 12th June we will be having a ‘Summer Wear for the Summer Fair’  
non uniform day with a donation for the Tombola.  Any donations would be  
gratefully received, thank you.  The Friends are also looking for new committee 
members for September as some of our members will be moving on.  If you are  
able to support our wonderful Friends committee, who raise valuable funds to  

enhance the children’s learning, they would be happy to see you.  Details of the next meeting will  
be sent out in September. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

                               
                                   Driffield Vintage Fair and Air Display Winners 
We had ten children with 100% attendance up to Friday 19th May.  Their 
names were put into Mrs. Woolhouse’s little basket and the winners were 
pulled out in Monday’s assembly.  They were Alfie in Grasshoppers and 
William in Dragonflies.   

 
                     

Bug Hotel 
FS and Y1 children have done a fantastic job building a bug hotel and hedgehog house in our  
woodland corner. Our bird feeders are getting regular visitors too. Wildlife is welcome to join us at 
Northfield! 

 
 

                     
                        

                          
 
 
 
 
 
  

                          Sun Awareness 
As the weather is warmer, you may wish to bring a sunhat to protect your 
child from the sun and apply suncream before school.  We will encourage 
the children to drink plenty of water and to stay in the shade at lunchtime.  

  

Gardening Sessions 
 

Tues 6th June        Grasshoppers                      Tues 13th June         Bumble Bees 
Tues 20th June      Caterpillars                         Tues 27th June         Ladybirds 
Tues 4th July         Dragonflies                         Wed 12th July         Butterflies 
Tues 18th July       Grasshopper 
 

The sessions will continue to run whatever the weather, so please send your  
child dressed appropriately for that day’s weather.  Your child may need  
sun cream applying and a sun hat.  We will continue to send out a confirmation 
text the day before your child’s session. 

 
 

Enjoy the half term holiday.  We return to school on Monday 5th June.  
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Driffield Northfield Infant School 

 

 
                     


